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KIMBERLY LUCAS ACTING DIRECTOR




President and Members City Council
City of Pittsburgh


RE: 419 Melwood Ave ENCROACHMENT


Dear President and Members of City Council:


We have a request for an encroachment permit at 419 Melwood Avenue, in the 5th Ward, 6th Council District, as shown on the attached plan.  A copy of the request is also attached. 

 HUDSON MELWOOD LP, is proposing to install a subsurface storm water management facility, storm roof leaders, ADA compliant metal grates and a canopy, for the Julian A. Hudson property project.  

Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended.


Sincerely,
Kimberly Lucas Acting Director
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